
DEX Alert 
Group: Alerts / Recall 
Start Date: 12/13/2023 
Removal Date: 3/13/2024 
Title: Safety Recall I-23-07 Released 
Alert Text:  
Indian Motorcycle has determined that some Model Year 2023-2024 Chieftain, Roadmaster, and 
Springfield motorcycles may have been built with an improperly routed crankshaft position sensor. 
This may cause the crankshaft position sensor to contact the front head pipe and result in a sensor 
failure and vehicle stall during operation, which increases the risk of a crash and serious injury.  
To address this concern, Indian Motorcycle has released this safety recall with instructions to 
inspect and route the crankshaft position sensor correctly and replace if needed. 
  
Click HERE to view I-23-07 Safety Recall 
Click HERE to view FAQ  

 


